
 

 

 
 

 

Where do we plan to be more Contemplative? 

In being prepared to let go. Acknowledging the Pastoral Care Team’s excellent and long 

service, but with modern pressures, reluctantly we have let this go. 

In making time and space to reflect. COTHA Labyrinth Day 14/03/2020 

In discerning where our journey of faith is leading us. On going process…. 

Where do we plan to be more Compassionate? 

In meeting the community at their point of need. Exploring the possibility of other outreach 

opportunities/services such as Crafty Cuppa…. 

Developing a more informal and engaging family worship service.  Gathered Round Service 

now well established and evolving. 

To love as Christ loves. Received funding for providing food bags for those in need; for the 

stranger, those living in our parish and the homeless. Also linked with Rotate who provide 

clothing for those in need in the community. 

Where do we plan to be more Courageous? 

In having the courage to change and not being afraid to fail. Messy Church, Pastoral Care. 

In experimenting with church layouts and service liturgy. Messy Church & Gathered Round. 

Looking at Healing Services & Baptism Service. 

In reviewing Baptism and Confirmation preparation and services. Youth Confirmation 

preparation now established. Five Confirmed 2018 & Five 2019. Baptism preparation awaits. 

By working more with outside providers. Looking to possible help for Not One for Lunch or  

with possible new ventures such as Crafty Cuppa/Vintage Messy. 

By looking for more ways to go out into the community and serve them.  Ongoing 

exploration and discernment.                                        

By looking for new ways to teach the faith. 
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